Ohio Valley Woodturners Guild Bereavement Policy

Unfortunately the OVWG does lose members to death from time to time. This outlines a standard approach that the Guild will take to acknowledge the member and assist the family under such unfortunate circumstances.

Upon learning of the death of a member all efforts will be made to notify Guild members of the loss as soon as possible and, when available, share any details of services etc.
The Guild President will write a note of condolence to the family on behalf of the Guild
Members may make donations, send flowers, and condolences on their own.
A page on our website has been created to memorialize deceased members. To offer up pictures or thoughts about the deceased member, please send your information to webmaster@ovwg.org

The Guild, on request, will help dissolve the member's shop/studio, at the appropriate time, ideally utilizing the help of close friends from within the Guild. The process for doing this is outlined separately.